
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

 Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 4:46:42 PM 

Good Afternoon, 
Thank you for submitting your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. 
We will be forwarding these comments to the appropriate staff for consideration. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 10:45 AM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
D Beyer 

phone 
 

email 
 

municipality 
St. Catharines 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Review Mapping 

comments 
As a single parent of 3 special needs children (who are all grown up) I would 
have loved the opportunity to have been able to use the facility. It would 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


have been not just a learning opportunity but also a good reward system as 
well. We need more of these places especially with Covid. It teaches 
everyone how to respect the area, the animals and themselves. It gives 
everyone and everything a way to feel useful. People who don’t have jobs at 
least have a place Togo to feel useful and needed. With more resources this 
could be a fantastic opportunity for people to enjoy. Could even be made 
into a school credited course. For younger, high school and college 
students. 

reply 
yes 

Page Referrer 
https://l.facebook.com/ 

https://l.facebook.com/



